
Payment for taking part
Every volunteer will be offered a £45 voucher for taking part in the 90 minute online session and for looking
at some information in advance that we will send by email - this will not take longer than 60 minutes.

What do we want your help with?
We are holding an online session to hear:

What you think about preterm information currently
given 
How hospitals should explain what to expect if you
have a preterm baby
If it would be helpful to have a video of neonatal
units

Who are we?
We are from the three ‘Health
Innovation Networks’ in London. We
support maternity and neonatal
units to improve outcomes for
preterm babies. 

Did you give birth early and do you
live in London? 
We need your help

Contact Details

@HinSouthLondon

healthinnovationnetwork.com

hin.southlondon@nhs.net

Who are we looking for?
Volunteers who live in London and had a preterm baby
(gave birth early - ideally between 22 to 34 weeks),
and/or their partner/main supporter.

We’re very interested to hear from black and south Asian
families as studies show they are more likely to have a
preterm baby, but we welcome people of all ethnicities.

Confidentiality
Your feedback will remain anonymous
and will be used to shape how London
hospitals design information being
given to parents having a preterm
baby.

How do I sign up?
Please click this link or scan the QR code
below.

Alternatively, email h.davies-colley@nhs.net
with your name and your partner/supporter’s
name if they are joining you.

When is the online session?
Monday 9th September 10-11:30am on
Microsoft Teams.

Further sessions
Face to face sessions will also be held.
If you would like to join one of these,
please let us know when you fill in the
form.

Registration Form

mailto:hin.southlondon@nhs.net
https://forms.office.com/e/qcJ924CyuW

